From: Public.advisor

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 12:36 PM
To: Wullenjohn, Robert J.

Subject: FW: Gigify Phelan project

Hello,

This email is for CD. Thanks.

Julian Yan

Program Technician Il

Public Advisor’s Office

California Public Utilities Commission
415-703-1180

www.cpuc.ca.gov | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | YouTube

From: donna middeton [mailto:donnamiddleton@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 2:14 PM

To: Public.advisor

Subject: Gigify Phelan project

Hello, We have lived in phelan over 7 years now.We started with DSL from Verizon with a max 3,0 speed which we
never got it was always about 1.5 Once Fronyier bought it it is worse.We pay for 2 internet services here because
one service just doesnt do it all.Please consider this area.thank you Donna middleton 6193 cherry cy phelan ca
92371
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